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During the month of May, planning for the Saturday evening, livestream and in-person 

services continued on a weekly basis as well as weekly rehearsals with instrumentalists and 

vocalists.  

Planning for the summer months began. During the month of July, Ron Livingston will be 

filling in on the organ with various accompanists, soloists and instrumentalists. 

The Junior, Youth and Adult handbell choirs ended their season of rehearsals and service 

playing.  

The Summer Choir began singing on May 29 and will continue until Labor Day.   

I renewed my memberships in both the American Guild of Organists and the Association of 

Lutheran Church Musicians. 

The Harrisburg Singers presented a Pops to Broadway concert in which I was the 

accompanist. 

I played for one funeral. 

I attended creative worship, worship team and staff meetings. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tim  

 


